
Caleb will be home for 
nearly a month of 

Christmas vacation and 
semester break. He is 

very happy at his 
school (The College at 
Southeastern) and is 

excited for the classes 
he has ahead of him in 

It is Jacob’s last year 
of basketball. There 
are many seniors on 
the team this year, so 
they will have a great 
time together. They 

will participate in 
three tournaments as 

well as regular 
games.

Olivia will play winter 
volleyball again this 
year, but now she 
can drive herself to 

practices! She is also 
in the middle of 
History Day and 

Mock Trial practices 
so she’s keeping 

plenty busy.
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Dan is keeping busy 
driving buses and 

teaching Good News 
Clubs®. He also 

keeps up with bus, 
office, and camp 
maintenance over 
the winter. Many of 
our buses will need 
to pass mechanical 

inspection this 
month.

Michelle is teaching two 
clubs each week. She 
uses the other days to 

sub or to visit other 
clubs. It’s a lot of fun to 
see the many different 
clubs. Each has its own 

personality and each 
team of workers is 

a blessing.

Our world travelers will 
be home for Christmas! 

They arrive on 
December 20 and we 

look forward to an 
exciting visit with them. 

They will then head 
back to the precious 

children in Thailand for 
another semester

 of teaching.

his second 
semester 

on campus


